COMCAST

November 4, 2021

City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd FI.
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

RE: Programming Advisory
Dear City Clerk:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV
services. As part of that ongoing commitment to keep you informed, we wanted to update you on
the following:

Effective December 31, 2021, NBC Sports Network (NBCSN) will cease operations.

Also, pursuant to P.A. 480 of 2006, Section 9 (4), Comcast Cable’s local operating entity hereby
reports that Comcast does not deny access to services to any group of potential residential
subscribers because of the race or income of the residents in the local area. A similar report has
been filed with the Michigan Public Service Commission.

Please feel free to contact me at 734-359-2308 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

V7

Kyle V

Manager of External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, M1 48170



